Maria Ratcliff

From: Todd C. Stoughton

Sent: Friday, January 7, 2022 9:36 AM

To: Maria Ratcliff

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] 6th Annual Florida Keys Seafood Festival Postponement
----- Original Message-----

From: Jill Snodgrass <jill@dailyplan-it.net>

Sent: Thursday, December 30, 2021 3:17 PM

To: Patti McLauchlin <pmclauchlin@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Maria Ratcliff <mratcliff@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Todd C.
Stoughton <tstoughton@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 6th Annual Florida Keys Seafood Festival Postponement

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To All Concerned:
16th Annual Florida Keys Seafood Festival

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

In an abundance of caution the 16th Annual Florida Keys Seafood Festival, scheduled for January 15-16, 2022 at Bayview
Park in Key West, has been postponed due to the high risk of infection from the COVID virus and the Omicron variant.
Festival directors are now in the process of rescheduling the event for the weekend of April 2-3, 2022. Updates and
additional information will be posted on the festival website as it occurs:

www.floridakeysseafoodfestival.com.

The Florida Keys Commercial Fishermen would respectfully request the permit to operate on City Property be moved to
April 2 & 3 at Bayview Park. If you have any questions or need us to resubmit any applications, please let me know.

Kindest Regards,

Jill Snodgrass, Partner Daily Plan-it

marketing | promotions |special events

305.731.5780

www.dailyplan-it.com event management for Key West Artisan Market, Key West Farmers Market, Short Notice Events, ,
Florida Keys Seafood Festival, Race World Offshore - Key West, S/V Argo Navis 75' Luxury Catamaran, Bicentennial Key
West



